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   News release 

 
Government of Nunavut and the Nunavut Employees 

Union set to resume talks in April 
 
IQALUIT, Nunavut (January 25, 2001) – Mediation talks held this week between the 
Government of Nunavut and the Nunavut Employees Union, a component of the Public 
Service Alliance of Canada, adjourned yesterday. Talks are scheduled to continue from 
April 4 to 8. 
 
Both parties, meeting in Iqaluit from January 20 to 24, worked hard towards establishing a 
first collective agreement.  Progress was made but further discussions are required.  When 
negotiations begin again in the spring, it is hoped that a tentative agreement will be 
reached. 
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For more information, contact: 
 
Garry Pinto, Director of Labour Relations 
Department of Human Resources 
Government of Nunavut 

 (867) 975-6200 
 (867) 9756220 

Email: gpinto@gov.nu.ca 
 
 


